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regarding liquid production, however none of the operators have
separators at their Jalmat gas wells and a check of their pro-
duction reeords show that no liquids are being produced.
Considering the above factors, 1t is believed that a
siphon string would not be necessary in this well in order to
efficiently produce the Jalmat gas. We therefore respectfully
request administrative approval for the dual completion of the
Eaves A-19 No. 8, utilizing one string of tubing, as shown on
the attached schematic drawing of the "Proposed Method of Dual

Completion.”
Very truiy yours,
SIGNED WM. A. MEAD
WAM-PD
Em .

ce: New Mexico 0il Censervation Commission
Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico
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